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May 1$, 1964 

Dear Albert, 

Just thought you might be interested 
to kr.ow that I ~eciced not to go to Chicago. 

Although I stj 11 have very mixe<~ 
feelings, the deter~inative factor seemed 
to be that ilY rork 11ere seems to be 
developing quite well, and there is much 
yet needful to be acccr.Jplishee in this 
setting. 

Conversations with you on the phone and 
at Pittsburgh were most helpful and 
clarifying . I am very grateful for 
your interest a.r1c1. insigtt . Or:.e compenss­
tion for remaining L~ the southwest, 
however rr;any limitatjons we may have here , 
is our proximity to you and your colleagues 
at Perkins, aPd we hoP.e that our paths 
may cross often in the years ahead. 

I will be at Jurisdictional Confernnce 
at the ei1c of June ir. Dallas , ar 1 peri1aps 
we can chat further. 

I am sending you a copy of fi.9:dical 
Ob.Aie~, under separate cover, with 
grateful acknowledgment for the way in 
wh.:.ch your work has shaped 'otl-1 my analysis 
and critique • 

Affectionately, 

T, o:nas C. Oden 




